
Page 1 of 2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 11, 2004 
 

 
Ms. Susan Crowley 
Kerr-McGee Chemical LLC 
PO Box 55 
Henderson, Nevada 89009 
 
Re: Kerr-McGee Chemical Corporation LLC (KM) 
 NDEP Facility ID #H-000539 
 Nevada Division of Environmental Protection Response to: 
 ECA Project Organizational Chart and Resumes 
 
Dear Ms. Crowley, 
 
The Nevada Division of Environmental Protection (NDEP) has reviewed the 
aforementioned document.  This document was due on May 15, 2004 and was received 
on May 18, 2004 (late).  In the future, if KM expects that a deadline will not be met it is 
necessary to contact the NDEP to discuss this matter and propose a revised deadline in 
writing. 
 
The February 11, 2004 letter from NDEP to KM stated the following in Attachment A: 
 
“2. Project Personnel 

a. NDEP needs to understand what personnel are being applied to this 
project.  Please provide current resumes and/or curricula vitae for each 
project staff member.  This is a multi-disciplinary project and the 
following expertise may be needed to complete this project:  hydro-
geologist, engineer, toxicologist, radiochemist, risk assessor, expert in fate 
and transport, statistician and chemist. 

b. Please provide an organizational chart for the project team. “ 
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KM has provided an organizational chart which is very general.  This chart shows a 
project leader, hydrogeologist, project manager and “technical expertise (as needed)”.  
The NDEP does not agree with the statement “technical expertise (as needed).  Technical 
expertise will certainly be needed (examples of expertise needed provided in NDEP letter 
dated February 11, 2004) and this project will require a staff greater than three persons.  
 
The February 2, 2004 proposal provided by ENSR and attached to your letter appeared to 
be very general and did not provide resumes for the personnel to be applied to this 
project.  Please provide the names of these people, their area of expertise and their 
resumes. 
 
By July 6, 2004 KM should provide a revised submittal to the NDEP.  Should you have 
any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (702) 486-2870. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Brian A. Rakvica, P.E. 
      Staff Engineer III 
      Remediation and LUST Branch 
      Bureau of Corrective Actions 
      NDEP – Las Vegas Office 
 
BAR/bar 
 
CC: Jim Najima, NDEP, BCA, Carson City 
 Jon Palm, NDEP, BWPC, Carson City 
 Todd Croft, NDEP, BCA, Las Vegas 
 Jennifer Carr, NDEP, BCA, Carson City 
 Jeff Johnson, NDEP, BCA, Carson City 
 Valerie King, BWPC, Carson City  
 Tamara Pelham, BWPC, Carson City  
 Barry Conaty, Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, L.L.P., 1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.,  

Washington, D.C. 20036 
 Brenda Pohlman, City of Henderson, 240 Water Street, Suite 210, Henderson, NV 89015 
 Mitch Kaplan, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9, mail code: WST-5,  

75 Hawthorne Street, San Francisco, CA 94105-3901 
Carrie Stowers, Clark County Comprehensive Planning, PO Box 551741, Las Vegas, NV, 89155- 

1741 
 Ranajit Sahu, BEC, 875 West Warm Springs Road, Henderson, Nevada 89015 
 Craig Wilkinson, TIMET, PO Box 2128, Henderson, Nevada, 89009-7003 
 Kirk Stowers, Broadbent & Associates, 8 West Pacific Avenue, Henderson, Nevada 89015 

 
 


